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Club Meeting, Churchville Rec Center, Thursday, April 13, 2006, 7:00PM.
How about bringing in something for Show and Tell.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

Steve Snyder, President, opened the meeting of Mar 9
at 7:00 at the Churchville Rec Center:

Tom Smith will coordinate the application of the
pre-emergence materials to the
flying field.

1.

Jim Snyder will coordinate with Tony Grigaliunas
the grading of the driveway which has become so
terribly rutted...probably do the job on a
Saturday.  It will require the filling of some low
spots prior to grading.

2.

Rita and Kathy (John Kocon’s wife and daughter)
sent a note of appreciation for our flowers and
sympathies.

3.

 Steve Snyder sent in the required documentation
to AMA for our Giant Scale Fly-In in September.

4.

George Lattoz offered to install an alarm on the
shed for the price of the materials.  Joe Nixon will
follow up.

5.

Dan Bowman says that 54 new members have
already signed up for 2006.
 

6.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter please direct them
to Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@verizon.net

IN APPRECIATION...

Rita and Kathy (John Kocon’s wife and daughter) sent the Club a note of appreciation for the Club’s
flowers and expressions of sympathy.

SHOW AND TELL...
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...if the engine don't fit, then you must quit
(Steve Snyder)  

 

John Ruppel with the Pitts  

Steve Snyder brought in a stick built up rubber
powered Fairchild 22...haven’t seen one of those in
years.  He also had the DA-50cc (Desert Aircraft) gas
engine which he plans to install in the YAK 54 ARF
which he recently purchased.

John Ruppel brought in his KYOSHO Pitts S2C.  It’s
a 40 size ARF with an OS 50SX engine.

Herman Reichart showed an electric Edge 540 ARF
with a 38 inch wingspan.

We had a visitor, John Pisciotta.  He had a partially
built Piper Cub.  He got all kinds of advice on how to
finish it.  The recommendations were appreciated.
 
FROM
THE
PITS...

Tom Smith, with his able assistants Bob Walker and
Achille Silvestri, laid down 300 lbs of pre-emergence
materials on the field.  A simple task, efficiently done.

Bob and Achille took advantage of this fine day to get
in some quality flying.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL...

If you have not renewed your 2006 membership by
now you are delinquent and subject to initiation fees
if you want to join again.  You also need a 2006 AMA
membership.

Also, don't forget your AMA renewal. You must have it January 1, 2006 in order to fly.

 
ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...

Swan Harbor RC meets 7PM the second Thursday of the month. Starting October we meet at the
Churchville Rec Center, Glenville Road, Churchville. The public is welcome to the meetings. To fly
with us at Swan Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and Havre de Grace)
and follow the signs for Swan Harbor Farm. Be sure to have your 2006 AMA membership because
you need it to fly.  SWAN HARBOR RC 2006 Membership Application is available on line or
additional information can be obtained from Dan Bowman, 410-272-4251,  FLYERDCB@aol.com. 
To learn more about Swan Harbor RC (formerly MAOA); go to www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and
click onto January 2001  

Swan Harbor RC April 2006 Newsletter http://swanharborrc.com/Newslettters/shrc0604.htm

2 of 3 4/22/2014 1:30 PM



CALENDAR OF EVENTS

April 8, 2006 RC flea market sponsored by Wright Flyers. American Legion Post #122. 4424
Painters Mill Rd., Owings Mill, MD. POC Bob Chase 410-788-0396

April 13, 2006 Swan Harbor RC Club Meet,  Churchville  Rec Center, 7PM. 
June 3, 2006 Swan Harbor RC Open House.  Rain date Jun 11.
Sept. 9, 2006 Swan Harbor RC Big Bird Fly-In.
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The Dead Stick Flyer newsletter is a communication of Swan Harbor RC. Every attempt is made to assure the accuracy of the information presented, but
the Editor cannot be responsible for errors or omissions. Content copyright ©2011 by Swan Harbor RC. Users may download and/or print some or all of
the material on this site solely for their own non-commercial use. Any other copying or redistribution or publication of any downloaded material is strictly
prohibited without the express written consent of the copyright owner. Editorial content provided by writers does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the
Swan Harbor RC  which accepts no responsibility for results of advice given by columnists or writers.
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